PARENT PROGRAM

PREVENTING
BIASED-BASED
BULLYING

PARENTS WILL LEARN ABOUT BIAS-BASED
BULLYING AND HOW THEY CAN SUPPORT THEIR
CHILDREN AS THEY DEVELOP ALLY BEHAVIORS
AND SKILLS. TOGETHER, WE WILL LOOK AT
BULLYING IN SCHOOLS AND DEVELOP
TECHNIQUES TO EMPOWER STUDENTS TO
BECOME LEADERS IN CREATING HEALTHY
SCHOOL ENVIRONMENTS.

TUESDAY, MARCH 19 | 7 PM
HIGH SCHOOL LITTLE THEATER

This workshop will be led by Danielle Murray, Westwood
parent and Safe and Welcoming Schools Specialist at the
Boston Public Schools.




